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The Resident Our Ref.: 21/8122

The Strand, 22 February 2021

BURWOOD NSW 2134

Dear Resident,

THE STRAND, CROYDON — PLANTING BEAUTIFICATION WORKS

| am writing to inform you that as part of Burwood Council’s continuing Beautification Works

Program, additional landscape plantings will be carried out on the traffic island at the Strand,

Croydon adjacentto the roundabout, connecting Malvern Avenue and ThomasStreet.

Council has engaged Solid Ground Landscapes Pty Ltd to undertake these landscaping works

commencing 26 February 2021. These works are scheduled to be undertaken during day time

hours.

Council’s contractorswill be engaging traffic controllers to facilitate the movementoftraffic through

the work sites however, it can be expected that during the course of the works, access and egress

to properties may be restricted. Council’s contractor will notify effected residents and liaise with

them during the works..

Council will endeavor to complete these works as quickly as possible to reduce the

inconvenience to residents. Should you require any further information and/ orclarification,

please do not hesitate to contact me on 9078-6156 during regular work hours or by email at

chris. lane@burwood.nsw.gov.au

Thank you in anticipation for your co-operation in this matter. By working together we can

make our Community an even better placeto live, work and enjoy.

Yours sincerely

ln
“Chris Lane

MANAGER, PARKS
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